
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 20, 1971 

Dear Bob: 

Pat and I were delighted that you could 
accompany us to Kansas City on July 6. 
Thanks in large measure to your out-
standing efforts, the vis it was perfect in 
every way. The reception was, of course, 
one of the highlights of the entire day, and 
we want you to know that your splendid 
assistance and many kindnesses are deeply 
appreciated. 

With warm personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 
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